

CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE. WASILLA, ALASKA 99687 PHONE: (907) 373-9050 FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 91-43

FROM: Mayor Stein

DATE: June 20, 1991

SUBJECT: FY-91 Quest Grant Amendment

Life Quest has not yet expended the \$2,000 FY-91 City Grant for computer software for their Crisis Line and Teen Line programs. Their software needs were met by another grant.

The Quest requests that the Council approve an amendment of the Grant to purchase a computer terminal for scheduling clients. See their letter of June 18, 1991, attached.

The Administration recommends that Council approve the amendment.

John C. Stein, Mayor

Attachment

JCS/mdh

approved 6/24/91



COMPREHENSIVE MENTAL HEALTH SERVICES

Please reply to:

230 E. Paulson, Wasilla, AK 99687 (907) 376-2411

FAX No. 907-376-1626

847 W. Evergreen, Palmer, AK 99645 (907) 745-1000 FAX No. 907-745-6126 P.O. Box 878, Talkeetna, AK 99676

(907) 733-2274 FAX No. 907-733-1222

June 18, 1991

The Honorable John Stein Mayor of Wasilla 290 E. Herning Avenue Wasilla, AK 99687

RECEIVED JUN 19 1991 City of Wasilla, Alaska

Dear Mayor Stein:

In reviewing the grant agreement between the Mat-Su Community Counseling Center and the City of Wasilla, it has come to my attention that the \$2,000 allocated to us is specifically defined for use to purchase additional software packages for our IBM computer to be used by the Crisis Line and the Teen Line. Between the time of the original grant application and the notification of the grant award the specific software package that we needed for the Crisis Line was bought with other funds. I am requesting that the \$2,000 in the grant agreement be used to purchase additional hardware as well as some additional software. The intent would be purchase a terminal to be used in our reception area to aid in scheduling clients. The scheduling software would also be used by the Crisis Line program.

Thank you very much for your cooperation in this matter and I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely, yours

Robert S. Irvine, L.C.S.W., M.B.A.

Executive Director

/pd